
 
 
For immediate release — Tuesday, October 11, 2022 
 

Major announcement in support of student scholarships  
 
The University of Lethbridge has long been committed to improving educational 
pathways locally, nationally and internationally — helping ensure obtaining a university 
education is an option for deserving students. 
 
Join us for a significant announcement in support of access to quality, affordable post-
secondary education. 
 
WHAT: Major announcement in support of student scholarships 
 
WHEN: Wednesday, October 12, 2022, 11 a.m. 
 
WHERE: Science Commons Atrium 
 
WHO: President and Vice-Chancellor Dr. Mike Mahon, Board of Governors Chair Dean 
Gallimore and other guests 
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Contact: 
 
Trevor Kenney, News & Information Manager  
403-360-7639 (cell) 
trevor.kenney@uleth.ca 
@uLethbridge 
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